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It’s true!  Sometimes I feel like satan uses 

me for a punching bag and God allows it 

to toughen me up and keep me sharp.  My 

heart has found joy as the entire commu-

nity has reached out to help me.  Thank 

you all for your continued support as we 

move into August.  We have many mem-

bers dealing with some kind of health is-

sues.  I encourage you to give them a call,  

send them a card, write them a note, or 

send them a text.  When you are strug-

gling with health issues, it is always a re-

lief to know that you are not alone. 

This is also a red letter month for me as I 

begin seminary.  It is something that has 

always been on my bucket list and I am 

so very grateful that God has granted me 

this opportunity to enrich my theology so 

that I can better meet your needs as we 

move forward.  I ask for your continued 

prayers and support as I take this step.  

God bless you all.  Rev Walt 

Announcements 

 

Sunday School — 9:30 AM 

Worship —  10:50 AM  

Tuesday night Bible Study 7:00pm 

at the church 

************ 

 

ALL CHURCH BREAKFAST          
Saturday, August 14,  8:00am       

Sagebrush 

FELLOWSHIP LUNCHEON           
Sunday, August 8— after worship 

 

  

And be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving one an-

other, just as God also forgave you in Christ. – Ephesians 4:32 



 

Contact Us 

First Christian Church 

200 S. Rio St. 

Fort Stockton, TX   79735 

Phone:  432-336-2394 

Email:  office@fccfs.org 

Web:  http://fccfs.org 

“The human imagination is not only 
a great gift of God; it is also an as-

pect of the image of God. “ 
Matthew P. Ristuccia, Gene Edward Veith Jr.  

https://www.crossway.org/authors/matthew-p-ristuccia/
https://www.crossway.org/authors/gene-edward-veith-jr/

